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No change in garbage collection

	This coming Monday (Oct. 12) is Thanksgiving, but that will result in no change to the garbage collection schedule in Caledon.

Peel Region has reported garbage and recycling (blue box, green bin and yard waste) will be picked up the regularly scheduled

collection day.
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